
February 19th, 1926.

Hay A. Crandall, Ego., 
Clarion, Iowa.

My dear Mr. Crandall : -
I have now heard from both 

the Canadian Pacific and the Canadian national 
Railways.

Mr. MacTier, the Vice-President 
of the former, althoxigh sympathetic in every way, 
told me that It was impossible to find an opening 
for you at the present time. I am sorry that the 
C.iJ.H. returned the same answer. I know Captain 
Alistair Fraser, now in their Legal Department and 
formerly an officer in the 15th 3n., did everything 
possible, but without success.

With all good wishes, I am.

Yours faithfully.


